
Dear teachers, 
   
We thought we'd pass along an interesting professional 
development opportunity for the summer. Hope the school year is finishing out 
well for you and your students! 
  

Toyota International Secondary School Teacher Program in Galapagos 
Islands 
The program will offer U.S. educators the opportunity to participate in 
professional development activities abroad with the goal of advancing 
environmental stewardship and global connectedness in U.S. schools and 
communities.... 
Deadline: 6/25/10 

   
Have a great day- 
   
Elena Serna 

Special Projects Coordinator            

 

http://foundationcenter.org/pnd/rfp/rfp_item.jhtml?id=293600004
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